
SLP	Schools	and	VectorSolutions	Training Instructions	

VectorSolutions Training Modules are active for the new school year. Trainings are required every year and 
include such courses as:	Blood	Borne	Pathogen Exposure Prevention, Bullying: Recognition & Response, Sexual 
Harassment: Staff-to-Staff, and some additional information regarding SLP's Internet Policy.

1.) Navigate to https://slpschools-mn.safeschools.com/login
 - VectorSolutions Training Modules are supported best by using Google Chrome web browser

2.) Username: (full school email) lastname.firstname@slpschools.org
 - No password is needed for entering site

3.) You will be directed to the home page displaying your unique, mandatory trainings including due     
dates and downloadable Certificates for completing courses.

4.) Please complete your required trainings by the due date. VectorSolutions will send reminder emails to 
complete open trainings. Thank you!
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